
Notice - Hydrant Flushing 
The City of Minonk Public Works Department 

will be  

FLUSHING FIRE HYDRANTS 

starting the week of  

October 14, 2024. 

The water may be temporarily discolored but will 
be safe for consumption.  

(Note that discoloration of clothing during laundry may occur.) 

 If your water looks discolored, let it run for a few minutes. 

 
Thank You! 


